Debbie Stempf

The Washington State Department of Ecology should state in the permit that it will re-open and
update when the TMDL is final and/or the water quality standards for PCBs are developed by the
EPA in 2022.

Add PFAS to the list of chemicals that are monitored in the discharge into the Spokane River.
The permits should require Kaiser and the City of Spokane use Method 1668 consistently when
testing at the end of pipes.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. This is very important to me as a citizen of Spokane.



